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January 28, 1983

Dear L)~

The a~ve referenced biLL(s) has been assigned to you for review.
Our next meetingis on Saturday February 5, 1983, so you have Less
than a week to prepare. My apoLogies ior this short time fuse,
but -i twas unavoi dab I e ,

PLease remember to obtain current information about the status of
the biLL or biLLs assigned to you before coming to the meeting.
We have a Large number of biLLs to discuss on Saturday, and if we
can avoid taking time on biLLs that have aLready died it wouLd be
very heLpfuL. ALso, pLease remember to caLL Gary Bostwick or me
if you are unabLe to attend the meeting. If you cannot attend we
w0 u Ld a p pre cia t e get tin g e i the ran or a Lor wr itt en rep 0 r tab 0 ut
the biLGts) assigned to you before the meeting.

There are aLot of interesiing biLLs to discuss on Saturday. I
hope to see you then.

Thanks for your heLp.
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